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(H.Q. 7-1-16)

OTTAWA, November 3rd, 1931

W*My dear Sir Arthur,
m

With reference to your 
letter of October 30th, 1931, regarding 
perpetuation of the 148th Battalion, Canadian 
Expeditionary Force, by the McGill University 
Contingent, C.O.T.C., I will have much pleasure 
in examining the file in this connection and 
wil-L advise you further in the matter, as early 
as possible.

With kindest regards. 

Yours sincerely,I

I

3

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., .
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University,
Montreal. P. q.

K.C.B.
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